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Grade 9 Farewell  

We have two activities planned for our grade 9 Farewell on 
Thursday, June 14th. All of the grade 9 students will be 
attending the Farewell ceremony at Sherwood Park Alliance 
Church from 5:00-6:30 p.m. Parents, family, and friends are 
welcome to join us for this event.  

Our parent volunteers are hosting a BBQ and Dance for the 
grade 9 students at Sherwood Heights following the Farewell 
activity at SPAC. Families are welcome back to Sherwood 
Heights to join our grade 9 students for pictures. The dance will 
start at approximately 7:00pm and continue until 10:00pm. 
More information about Farewell and the dance will be 
coming home soon. Please note the dance at the school is a 
closed event, open to Sherwood Heights grade 9 students only. 

 

 

June Final Exam Schedule 

All exam days follow a regular school start time of 8:40 a.m. 

Further communication will be sent early in June that will include 
information about review sessions and the daily bell schedule 
changes, due to exams. The last day of school for students is 
Thursday, June 28th. 

Upcoming Events 

May 29 School Council Meeting 
7:00 p.m. in the library 

June 7  Year End Band Concert @ 
Salisbury Composite 7:00 p.m. 

June 13  Cougar Athletic Awards 
6:30-8:00 p.m. @ Sherwood Heights 

June 14  Grade 9 Farewell 
Ceremony @ SPAC 5:00-6:30  
Dance and BBQ @ SWH 7:00 p.m. 

June 20  Math Written Part A for all 
grade 7, 8, and 9 students during 
period 1 

June 22- 28  Final Exams 

 
 

School Council 

Our final School Council meeting 
will be held on Tuesday, May 29th at 
7:00 p.m. in our school library. Any 
parents are welcome to attend. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

   

Our exam schedule for all grades is also on our school website 
calendar. 
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Date 

 

Grade 9 PATs 

 

Grade 8 Finals 

 

Grade 7 Finals 

Wednesday, June 20 
Math Written 
Part A 

Math Written 
Part A 

Math Written 
Part A 

Friday, June 22 French LA Part B French LA French LA 

Friday, June 22 
Locker cleanout during period 6. All materials to be taken 
home by students at this time, please bring a bag. 

Monday, June 25 Social Studies Language Arts Science 

Tuesday, June 26 English LA Part B Social Studies Math 

Wednesday, June 27 Mathematics Science Language Arts 

Thursday, June 28 Science Math Social Studies 

Student Transportation: 2018-19 registration is now open 

Planning to use Student Transportation in the 2018-19 school year? If so, make sure your child is 
registered so Elk Island Public Schools (EIPS) can plan routes and send your child a bus pass before the 
first day of school. 

All students who indicated needing transportation services through the pre-enrolment process are now 
registered. Families will receive tentative route schedules and invoices by the end of the month—fees are 
due June 30, 2018. 

For those students who didn’t indicate needing transportation service through the pre-enrolment process 
and want to now register, simply contact EIPS Student Transportation at 780-417-8151 or 
email st@eips.ca. 

For more information about EIPS Student Transportation visit www.eips.ca/transportation. 

NOTE: Fees can be paid online using the PowerSchool Parent Portal or in-person at the Student 
Transportation office—683 Wye Rd., Sherwood Park. The office will remain open during the summer 
months operating during the same hours as Central Administration. 

   

Our exam schedule for all grades is also on our school website 
calendar. 
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